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Dear Parents/ Guardians,

We would like to wish all our students and their families a very happy New Year. We look
forward to working with all of you in making 2023 a fulfilling and successful year for all
our school community.

On Monday 9" January, we are reverting to our pre-Covid phone rule where all students
are asked to ensure that their mobile phones are switched off before entering the school
building, stored in their lockers for the duration of the school day and only switched back
on when students leave the building at the end of the school day. It is each student's
responsibility to ensure that they have a secure lock on their locker.

We hope to allow our students to enjoy a digital detox during each school day and we ask
that you, their parents and guardians, support us in our work.

If you urgently need to get in touch with your daughter during the school day please phone
the school office on 01 8730858 or contact their Year Head through the School App.

Kind regards,
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Ms. Deirdre Fitzgerald
Acting Principal
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